
Salhouse Weekly Update Wk commencing 28th April 

Dear parents and carers, 
 

Following a wonderful Easter break, the new school term has certainly started apace! 
 

This week, we’ve welcomed Mrs Donnachie and Mrs Morgan into our Coots class, with both teachers working 
tirelessly to develop relationships with the children. Be sure to say hello if you see them on the gate. 
 

We’ve formally introduced our new lunchtime rota – scheduling football on certain days only, whilst providing a 
range of alternative activities. I am pleased to say that I felt incredibly proud to look around the field on Thursday 
and see so many respectful games and interactions unfolding; ours truly is a wonderful community. 
 

With the arrival of warmer weather, now is a good time to ensure that your child brings in a sun hat each day 
(please clearly label this). Your child should also have access to their own water bottle. 
When applying or topping-up sun cream, please note that staff are not able to do this for your child. For peace of 
mind, there are many products on the market which only require a single – before school – application! 
 

With my thanks and best wishes, Mr Will Emmens (Head of School) 
 

Coming up this week 
 

Friday 25th, Monday 28th and Tuesday 29th 
April – Book fair 3-3.30pm each day in the 
school hall 
 

Friday 25th April - Herons Bake Sale 
 

Sunday 27th April – FOSS Garage Sale 

Coming up later this term 
 

Monday 12th – Thursday 15th May - Y6 SATs 
 

Friday 16th May – Fledglings bake sale 
 

Monday 19th May – Reception hearing and vision checks 
 

Wednesday 21st May – Y6 post-SATs reward (more info to follow) 
 

Friday 23rd May – FOSS non-school uniform day / End of half term 
 

New School Menu 
 

The new Summer menu is now available to view and 
downlaod on our website 

 

http://www.salhouseschool.co.uk/dinner-menus/ 
 

Allergen menus and additional information is avilable 
on the Norse website 

 

https://norsecatering.co.uk/primary-school-catering/ 

Roy’s @ 130 (or ‘Salhouse’s Got Talent’!) 
 

A huge congratulations 
again to Sully in Y6 – 
whose design won Roy’s  
‘Birthday card competition’. 
 
We’re proud that Sully 
represents us and will  
ensure that the portion of 
his winnings for the school 
have a lasting legacy. 
 
Thank you to everyone 
who voted in the competition  
- for any design! 

Tots2Teens 
 

May Half Term Holiday Brochure is available here 
https://www.southnorfolkandbroadla 
nd.gov.uk/communities/tots-2-teens 
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 Book fair 
 

 
Ways to Pay  

 Pre-paid gift vouchers available in £5, £10, £15, £20 & £25 https://bookfairs.scholastic.co.uk/gift-vouchers   
available to buy until midnight on 28th April 

 Pay online at https://bookfairs.scholastic.co.uk/pay 

 Scan the QR code at the fair 

 We cannot accept cash 
 

Can’t make it to the fair? Don’t worry! Your child will have the chance to bring home a wish list and you can 
purchase at home! Once paid, your child can hand in their wish list and we will fulfil the order. 

 

The school will earn rewards that can be redeemed against books once £300 has been spent. If you need gifts for 
birthdays or Christmas then this is your opportunity to get ahead - and help the school at the same time. 

 

 

Thank you, FOSS! 
 

                    We’d like to extend a great, chocolately THANK YOU to FOSS, who provided all of the 
Easter eggs that children brought home with them on Friday 4th April.  

                 Marking occasions in this way would not be possible without their continued support. 

 
 
 

Salhouse Primary School: Soaring on wings 
 

‘They will soar on wings like eagles 
They will run and not grow weary 
They will walk and not be faint.’ 

Isaiah 40:31 
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